From: <u>Linnea Johnson</u>

**To:** Keith Scully; Betsy Robertson; Chris Roberts; Laura Mork; Eben Pobee; John Ramsdell; agenda comments **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Support of Ordinance 967, acquiring the beach property at the southern end of 27th Ave NW.

**Date:** Monday, May 23, 2022 9:23:22 AM

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

## Dear Council Members;

As a Shoreline resident for over 40 years I am writing in support of the city acquiring the beach property at the end of 27<sup>th</sup>.

We are so lucky to live in this area and have the ability to enjoy the beautiful outdoor areas in the city. The beach parcel should be acquired by the City, and be officially recognized as a public open space like the rest of Saltwater Park so it can be freely enjoyed by everyone for generations to come.

I feel it would be a good idea to restrict public parking on 27th in respect for the people that live along that very narrow street.

Thank you for your consideration,

Linnea Johnson